[bookmark: _GoBack]Documentation of AVATAR Technical Assistance Phone Conversation
Participants:  Robin Adkins, ECS Region 16, and Mary Harris, AVATAR
Date:   Thursday, May 2, 2013                           Time: 9:30 -10 a.m.
Status of documentation:  
1. Documentation is up to date through 5/1/13.  Notes indicate a July 15 meeting is planned.
Topics discussed:
1. Robin is recruiting more VAT members for next year.  The plan is to expand to include 2 more high school teachers, one from Canyon HS and one from Kress HS (who will also represent Wayland Baptist University), and 1 other to represent West Texas A&M University.  
2. The VAT is involved in the math student journaling project and plans to present this work at conferences, including the ESC 16 Math Summit on July 25 and the ESC 16 i3 conference on August 21.    (This used to be called “at risk” conference so is especially appropriate for this work.)
3. We talked about finalizing our handouts about math journaling for the Cisco College Conference to be held April 17-18 in Abilene and leadership of Gregg Lawler from West Texas A&M.
4. We talked about plans for next year but have no details about funding for regions or technical assistance. 

Follow-up actions:
None were noted but notes on the website should be updated after “celebration” and any other meetings held over the summer. 
